Fishing Committee Report by David Smith
April Walleye Watch
The walleye watch in April was not as successful as previous years.  We managed to get out one night and counted 150 fish over 8 to 9 shoals on Malcolm Lake, and in the creek towards Ardoch Lake.  We were unable to count fish on Ardoch Lake since the water temperature was too cold that night.  
Unfortunately, we were unable to get back on either lake due to wind and rising water temperatures.

Buoy Placement
Bob Beauchamp helped me put in the buoys on both lakes in early-May.  

MALLA 2022 Catch & Fry Bass Tournament July 16, 2022
The Fishing Committee is having a meeting after the June 4th AGM to finalize details for this event, and an email will be sent to the membership shortly afterward with ticket information, etc.
It is a fun event and hopefully lots of members will decide to participate.




